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Hi, 

 

I believe this is a terrible idea that will exacerbate the environmental and 

humanitarian disaster that is street camping. It is important to seek humanitarian 

solutions to our homelessness crisis, but those solutions cannot come at such a 

steep cost to our rivers, forests, and natural areas. This is a lazy, fast, and 

unsustainable solution to our homelessness problems. 

 

I wish I could be this lazy at work. I am jealous of those who get paid to produce 

"solutions" like this. 


